Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2010

NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 13(3) OF APPLICATION FOR

PLANNING PERMISSION ACCOMPANIED BY AN

ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT 

Proposed development at St Osyth Priory, The Bury, St Osyth, Clacton On Sea, Essex, CO16 8NZ
I give notice that Mr R.A, T.R, D.R, A.I Sargeant, The Priory, St Osyth, Clacton On Sea, Essex, CO16 8NZ is applying to Tendring District Council for planning permission for:
Erection of 17 dwellings for use as residential and holiday accommodation (C3 use); restoration of park landscape; bunding; re-grading of 9 hectares of land; construction and alterations to access driveway; landscaping and all ancillary works. (Application Reference 16/00671/FUL), 
AND

Demolition of existing property at 7 Mill Street and the creation of 72 no. two, three and four bedroom houses, plus associated roads, car parking, garages and landscaping. (Application Reference 16/00656/FUL)

And that both applications are accompanied by an environmental statement.
The application affects a conservation area and the setting of listed buildings, and does not accord with the provisions of the development plan in force in the area in which the land to which the application relates is situated.

The environmental statement which accompanies the application is the same as the environmental statement previously submitted to the Council under application references 11/00328/FUL, 11/00329/FUL, 11/00330/FUL, 11/00331/FUL and 11/00332/FUL.

Members of the public may inspect and obtain copies of the application, the plans, the environmental statement and any other documents submitted with or as part of the application via the Council’s website, via Public Access or at Council Offices; Thorpe Road, Weeley, CO16 9AJ during all reasonable hours until 24 June 2016.
Anyone who wishes to make representations about this application should write to the Council at Council Offices, Thorpe Road, Weeley, CO16 9AJ by 24 June 2016.
Signed Catherine Bicknell (Council’s authorised officer)

On behalf of Tendring District Council

Date – 03 June 2016
